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Ms. Paula McFarland
Executive Director

Pawtucket Housing Authority
214 Roosevelt Avenue
Pawtucket, RI 02862
pmcfarland@pawthousing.org

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY

Dear Ms. McFarland:

This letter is to inform you that the Pawtucket Housing Authority’s (PHA) Annual Public
Housing Agency Plan submission for the Agency’s Fiscal Year beginning April 1, 2024 is
approved. This approval of the Annual Plan does not constitute an endorsement of the strategies
and policies outlined in the Plan. In providing assistance to families under programs covered by
this Plan, the PHA will comply with the rules, standards, and policies established in its Plan, as
provided in 24 CFR Part 903 and other applicable regulations.

Your approved Plan and all required attachments and documents must be made available
for review and inspection at the principal office of the PHA during normal business hours.

If you have any questions regarding your PHA Plan, please contact Jewell Mathis at
(617) 994-8414 or Jewell.m.mathis@hud.gov.

Sincerely,
Mo 0,

Maura O’Brien
Division Director
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